




Orientation for new 

UP Diliman Faculty 

(ONF) 20 August (Academic 

Matters) and 3 September 
(Administrative Matters)  
8:00AM - 4:00PM  

Toyota Training Room, 

NCTS 

 
We would be grateful receiving 
the list of participants from your 

unit on or before 10 August 2018.  
Please send the list to this email 

address:  
ovcaa.oatdiliman@up.edu.ph 


